CAPABILITY STATEMENT

INTERLEC

It is with pleasure Interlec submit to you for your consideration our Capability Statement in the
areas of Electrical and Instrumentation, Utilities for Infrastructure including Horizontal Directional
Drilling, Hazardous Area Installations and Power Distribution Contracting.

The documentation submitted details to your Company the dedicated and major commitment of
Interlec to each of its client’s projects in all areas of Quality, Health, Safety, Environment,
Planning and Technical ability, this is shown via but not necessarily limited to this document.

Interlec’s involvement in major industry and resource sectors is not an independent one with
Group Membership and Affiliations with organizations including, but not limited to:

- The Chamber of Commerce and Industry;

- Electrical Contractors Association; -

- National Electrical Contractors Association;

- Standards Australia; and,

- SAl Global.

I commit to all parties that Interlec’s commitment to all projects is compliant with all Client,
Statutory and Regulatory requirements. The effort by all parties at Interlec in each area of
business is that of a professional manner where performance, health, safety, environment and
quality is a prerequisite.

Interlec invests significantly in training of its highly regarded personnel and substantial
investment is instigated in the purchase and continual maintenance programmes for all plant
and machinery.

Interlec has instigated major financial commitment towards the implementation of the latest up
to date Tendering and Project Management Software as used by some of Australia’s largest
Construction and Engineering Companies.

Commitments like these have ensured Interlec are preferred contractors to significant Mining,
Industrial Infrastructure and Governments Groups within Australia and Internationally.

Further to this the Interlec group has completed a number of projects based upon Design and
Construction methodology. It is to this end that we would greatly appreciate to be considered by
your company for future and forthcoming works in Australia and Overseas.

Dated 21! January 2020 by the Authority of the Managing Director -

INTERLEC (WA) PTY, LTD

Mr Paul Martens
Managing Director




